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Dear Parents, Talmidim & Friends,
We hope everyone had a beautiful Pesach together with their
families and wish everyone a Gezunte Summer. We are eagerly
looking forward to the arrival of the talmidim this week and
anticipate an incredible summer zman full of Shteiging and Aliyah.

Enjoy the final recap from our Lizhensk Trip!

LIZHENSK TRIP FINAL RECAP

On Wednesday morning, the yeshiva had two Shachris minyanim:
an early minyan for the more avid skiers/snowboarders, who were
eager to maximize their time on the slopes, and a later minyan for
those who appreciated a bit of extra rest. Following davening,
talmidim and rebbeim alike spent the day enjoying the ski resort’s
41 diverse trails, creating memorable moments on the mountain.

After a full day on the slopes, the yeshiva boarded the bus and
traveled to Krakow, where the group enjoyed a delicious dinner at
Kosher Delight, in the historic Jewish Quarter.

Later that evening, the talmidim had the opportunity to relax and
unwind at the beautiful AC Marriott Hotel, where they enjoyed
exclusive access to the hotel’'s private pool and spa facilities- a
much enjoyed treat after an active day.

Thursday morning began with a meaningful and inspiring Shachris
at the historic shul of the Rema, davening in the very place where
the great posek himself once led tefillos. Following davening, the
yeshiva continued exploring Krakow’s rich Jewish heritage. The
talmidim participated in uplifting kumzitzes and heartfelt tefillos at
the kevarim of the Rema, the Bach, Tosfos Yom Tov, and other
gedolim.

The talmidim then had a few hours to explore the sights of Krakow
on their own and the day concluded when they met back up at the
restaurant for a satisfying fleishig dinner. The yeshiva then headed
to the airport for the late-night flight back home to Eretz Yisrael.

A special thanks to all those who helped plan the trip, and to all
those who helped out on the trip. The trip would not have been
possible without you!




I~



N

2 NS
,//A‘HHH;- .-\\5
el | 1 11 1Ry




SPONSORSHIP OPPURTUNITES ' S
Sponsorship opportunities are available for special shiurim series, Friday ;

learning programs, parnes hayom, chodesh sponsorships with plaques to

i i commemorate yarzheit's.

Click here to donate

For more information, please contact us at office.arzei@gmail.com

Yeshiva Arzei Levanon | 53 Katsenelbogen St. | Jerusalem, 9387158 IL



